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On July 20th we headed to Bodega Bay RV Park for a three day outing.  Our Wagon Masters were Kathie & 

Chuck Price and Loma & Tony Mallard.   

 

This was Kathie’s first time as Wagon Master and she out did herself. There were 9 Rigs joining us and we all 

had a wonderful time. Rick & Betty Bacon, Tony & Loma Mallard, Ray & Judy Feldman, John & Dianne 

Avila, Jim & Linda Botto, Bill & Peggy Guenza, Ron & Jean Guenza, and Otto & Cathy Bulich.   

 

Monday’s dinner was Mexican with hard & soft tacos, refried beans, salsa, salad and dessert.   

We never run out of food, conversation, or fun. 
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Tuesday morning was our Guy’s Breakfast, where all the guys play like they know how to cook.  We get by and 

the food is still great!  It even tasted better with Chuck & Kathie Price’s Orange Blossom Eye-Opener. 

  

After breakfast we went for a walk in the Bodega Dunes.  The signs were deceiving. They told us that the ocean 

was only .5 of a mile, but ended up more like 5 miles.  
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Tuesday even Ray Feldman prepared the ribs on his Weber.  It took him most of the day to smoke the ribs and 

they were delicious.  John & Dianne Avila BBQ’ed the chicken and everyone brought side dishes for another 

great feast. 

 

Many of us did some sightseeing, antique shopping, and just enjoying the peaceful village of Bodega Bay.  If 

you did not know, this is where Alfred Hitchcock filmed the move “The Birds”.  The Point Reyes Lighthouse 

was quite a drive and when we arrived we found out that it was closed on Wednesday’s.  It was an enjoyable 

ride anyway.  While Tony Mallard and I navigated the roads our wives Linda and Loma were laughing so hard 

they were crying.  I am not sure what they were laughing about but Tony and I think it was about us. 

   

The first picture was taken from the Lighthouse parking lot. The rest were taken at the Bodega Head. 

 

Our next RV Club outing will be at Carmel by the River RV Park on September 10th through September 14th. 

This is scheduled to coincide with the Monterey Italian Festival.  We have 17 rigs signed so far. I will be 

sending out the planning menu soon.  Linda and I will be the Wagon Masters with help from Earl Randal and 

Bill & Peggy Guenza.  See you all at the SIR’s Family BBQ on August 11th. 

 

Our August Birthdays are Steve Gregory (8/7) and Beverly Aldridge (8/27)    

 

 


